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Dear Dr. _________ 

 I beg to acknowledge your letter in regard to ________________. 

 We have been in touch with her since she was eight months old 

and have photographs from that time on.  She is now a patient at this 

School.  I think your suggestion to come out and look over our records is a 

good one for her records are very voluminous and I am afraid we might 

not send you just the facts you require. 

 This patient is one who does not stand thyroid well and we have 

been able to give her only very minute doses.  At the present time while 

taking only one-tenth of a grain twice a day she has lost weight and 

becomes very active. 

 

     Very truly yours, 

 

     Superintendent 


